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BLAST FAX 2024-4 
TO:  Health Care Facilities 

 

FROM:  Jennifer OlsenArmstrong, MS, RD, Section Chief, FLIS 

 

CC:  Commissioner Manisha Juthani, MD 

Adelita Orefice, MPM, JD, CHC, Chief of Staff, DPH 

Lorraine Cullen, MS, RRT, RRT-ACCS, Branch Chief, HQSB 

  Cheryl Davis, R.N. Public Health Services Manager, FLIS 

Kim Hriceniak, R.N. Public Health Services Manager, FLIS 

James Augustyn, Public Health Services Manager, FLIS 

 

DATE:              June 14, 2024    

SUBJECT:      Hot Weather Alert 

 

In anticipation for significant hot weather, please review your emergency plans, check your check 

air conditioning systems, generators, and fuel; ensure the completeness of emergency food and 

other supplies, and as always, check with your local weather channel via television and radio.  

 

Ensure that facility equipment maintenance contracts are current, as well as emergency call list for 

rental companies (e.g. portable air conditioning units).  

 

These weather conditions can impact cooling systems and overall patient/resident health.  Please 

see the attached recommendations for management of patients/residents during hot weather.   

 

 
 

 

 


